
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Marion Child 
Sent: 23 November 2017 08:52 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: FW: Paigntons special green spaces 

From: Marion Child 
Sent: 22 November 2017 20:53 
To: neighbourhood.plans@torbay.gov.uk 
Subject: Paigntons special green spaces 

Dear Sir 

We strongly support the Paignton Neighbourhood Plans, and wish to have our special green spaces protected from 
change.  They give a great deal of pleasure to so many people and animals.   

We do not wish these areas to be built on. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr. Mrs. Gordon Child 
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neighbourhood plans 

From: Marion Child <mandg.child10@btinternet.com> 
Sent: 27 November 2017 11:00 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Paignton 

Dear Sir 

We strongly support the Paignton Neighbourhood Plans for green spaces, and wish to them protected from 
change.  They give a great deal of pleasure to so many people and animals. 

Yours sincerely 

Gordon and Marion Child 

1 

mailto:mandg.child10@btinternet.com

	PNPChild
	PNPChildFurther



